
 Drunken partying and rough talk is the norm around 2nd Ave South in North Myrtle Beach. But there is an 

apartment complex smack dab in the middle of all of that where things are different. Walking in you run into 

some of the highest caliber students you can find talking about what they are learning in Bible study or how 

they got to share the gospel with someone the day before and how that went.  

 Please pray for these students. We were reminded today that summer project is even more about the future 

than the present. God historically has changed student’s lives on project! Pray that we would have Godly 

wisdom to invest well in these students and that they would go on to live differently. That some would be 

missionaries and pastors, that others would really live out their faith in the workplace, and that they would 

be godly husbands and wives and fathers and mothers in the future.  

One girl DeAnn is working with, Amanda, exemplifies what we 

are trusting God for as we work on campus. Amanda came to 

Christ in the fall (about 9 months ago) and is giving her summer 

to ministry. DeAnn went out with Amanda on the beach to share 

their faith just yesterday and they ended up initiating with a 

woman who wasn’t a Christian and who had some pretty strong 

objections. After a great conversation where the woman heard a 

simple message of salvation they walked away and Amanda said, 

“That was so great. I could do that all day!” She was so excited 

to be able to share Jesus with someone who didn’t know Him! 

(DeAnn said her excitement was contagious!) 

 Please pray as we share Jesus with others. Pray that God 

would lead us to people who are ready to hear. Pray for 

Amanda that God would bless her faithfulness. 

This week is a special week called “Killing the Giants.” (The  

“giant” being whatever fear holds us back from sharing the 

gospel.) The students have set faith goals and are trusting the 

Lord for 1493 spiritual conversations with people and for the 

ability to present the gospel 702 times this week.  

 Pray that our students would be courageous and trust the 

Lord in all of this and that at the end of the week we’d be 

able to really celebrate together. 
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They have arrived!They have arrived!They have arrived!   

Thank you for praying for us and the students at NMB! God is changing lives here! 

Thought that I’d include a gratuitous fun 

photo of Elijah and Lily! They are getting 

so big so quickly. Please pray for them 

while on project. Pray they would be 

impacted by seeing their mom and dad 

follow Jesus and also by seeing college 

students who passionately love Jesus too! 

Pray they would grow up to follow the 

Lord and to love Him. Thanks!  

—And a bit of a preview: Next letter we’ll 

be sharing the exciting adventure of where 

we will be “swinging” next year! 

We have 98 students from five states. It is 
exciting to think about what God will do in 

their lives now and in the future! 


